
January 6, 2022 
Ref: Sec/Sto/2022/01/01 

Corporate Relationship Department  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001  

 Subject:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Ref:   [Scrip code: 505890] - Kennametal India Limited 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Sirs, 

Kennametal India Limited (the “company”) has received notice of strike, on January 5, 2022, from the 

Kennametal India Employees Association (‘workers union’). The said notice states that the intention of 

workers to go on an indefinite strike on or after January 20, 2022 should their charter of demands not be 

fulfilled. 

The exchange is kindly requested to take note of the same. 

Thanking You. 

Yours Truly, 
For Kennametal India Limited 

Naveen Chandra P 
General Manager – Legal & Company Secretary 
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